Regular Meeting of the City Planning Commission
June 3rd. 1957

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Gordon Goetz.

HBembers Present: Messrs. Bullock, Goetz, Gully, Hysom,
Loring, and Stanhurst.

Ex-officio Mayor Campbell and Chas. Echols.

Minutes of the previous meeting read and amended to include
request that Mr. Spencer attend the first meeting in the
month and Mr. Echols, the second.

Mayor Campbell reported on the progress of purchasing
the sewer filtration plant site. He said a 3-acre site
in Tax Lot 68 had been made avgilable at an appraisal
price of $13,500 with a 50 foot easement down Wharf street
down toward the cove.
RECOMMENDAT ION #11 Amended,
As a result of this report, Motion was made by Mr. Gully, seonnded
by Mr. Stanhurst that Recommendation to Council #;1 be amended
to read " a minimum of 200! x 200%, Motion unanimously carried.

Mayor Campbell sald that Mr. Ayres, manager of the Oregon Coast
Highway Association will be at our Azalea Festival this week end
together with other notables.

The Mayor a3#o reported on his trip to Salem. He said the new
public utilities Commissioner advised that the City can charge
any excise tax it wishes and could also set wate¥ rates.

He sald that according to Mr. Martin the city could get an
outright grant of $11,000 for black-topping city streets and
that the plabning commission should ‘ifgure out how many miles
of streets especially need black-topping.

He also spoke of long range street signing program, and the need
for smgll street maps. Numbering streets one way and alphabetically
the other was discussed.

The secretary read a letter from the League of Oregon Cities

concerning a meeting in Coos Bay an Wednesday, June 12th. Mr.
Goetz and Mr. Stanhurst signified their willingness to attend
and Mr. Hysom to advise later,

Mr, Echols reported that lines were drawn and staked on the new
filtration plant site,

On motion meeting adjourned.,

Gladys Kanick, Secy.



